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Dear Applicant,
Due to the announcement of the early retirement of our current Headteacher, the governors, staff and children of Pownall Green Primary School are seeking to appoint an inspiring and dedicated Headteacher to lead, nurture and further strengthen our thriving school from September 2026. As a Governing Board, we are delighted that you are considering applying to become our new Headteacher. Thank you for your interest and for taking the time to read through our information pack.
What makes Pownall Green special?
At Pownall Green Primary School, we believe in creating the foundations on which children can build their futures. Our curriculum is designed to be inspiring, inclusive and ambitious so that all our children truly “love learning” and “love life!”
From the very start of their journey in EYFS, children benefit from a carefully designed and progressive curriculum. Each subject sets out clear learning objectives, key knowledge, and vocabulary, ensuring that progression builds year on year towards ambitious curriculum end-points. Alongside this, we nurture the development of transferrable skills such as independence, creativity, collaboration, self-management and reflection. In this way, our children develop not only skills for learning, but also skills for life.
At Pownall Green, we are proud to be:
· a caring, inclusive community where everyone feels happy and valued in a safe and secure environment;
· a school that inspires creative minds to explore ideas and embrace challenge;
· a place where children have the imagination to turn dreams into reality;
· a community of confident and resilient learners able to face the challenges of the future;
· a school that respects each other and promotes our golden values;
· and a community that celebrates the strengths and achievements of everyone.
Beyond the classroom, our enrichment programme – The Pownall Experience – offers a wide range of opportunities for children to broaden their horizons, discover new interests, and develop a well-rounded love of learning and of life. Our children leave us confident, curious and prepared to succeed in the next stage of their education and beyond.
Visitors frequently remark on the warm, friendly and inclusive ethos that runs through our school. Strong relationships with parents and carers are central to our approach, and our community is proud to work together in ensuring the very best outcomes for every child.
Next Steps
The Governing Board is committed to providing the support and resources needed for our new Headteacher to flourish. If you feel that this maybe you, we warmly encourage you to visit Pownall Green to experience our school in action and to meet our wonderful children and staff. 
Please contact school via email at Recruitment@pownallgreen.co.uk to arrange a tour of the school.
If you believe that you meet our person specification and the requirements of the job description, and you are excited by the opportunities and challenges of being Headteacher at Pownall Green Primary School, then we would be delighted to receive your application.
On behalf of the Governing Board, I very much look forward to receiving your completed application and wish you every success in the appointment process.
We look forward to meeting you.
Yours sincerely,

Mark Harley
Chair of Governors
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